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Dear Friends, 
 

On behalf of London City Council, it’s my sincere pleasure to extend my 
warmest greetings to everyone celebrating Falun Dafa Month. It’s a time 
when our community comes together and celebrates the fundamental 
principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance. 

With heart-felt enthusiasm and pride, I applaud you for your commitment to 
preserving the rich culture of the Falun Dafa community in Canada. Diversity is 
our greatest strength - your community initiatives and cultural outreach have 
made a tremendously positive impact in our community. This celebration 
enriches London’s multicultural fabric and highlights our commitment to freedom, 
respect, and equality. 

Let me thank you for diligently working and finding ways during this 
pandemic to help people improve their spiritual, mental and physical well-
being through meditative exercises and moral teachings, thus promoting 
harmony and health in society. We’re all in this together and will get 
through this together.   
 
Best Wishes for continued peaceful practice, and a Joyous Celebration.  

 
Kind regards,  

 
    
 
    
 

Ed Holder 
Mayor, City of London 

 


